
Corrected Proceedings of the Fifth Virtual Group Meeting of ARICARE held on 31
st
 

August, 2020 

The Fifth Virtual Group Meeting of ARICARE was held on 31
st
 August, 2020 at 4:30 

P.M. through “Google Meet” App. Seven members out of 11 invitees were present in the 

meeting. The members present were: Dr.K.K.Satapathy, Dr. Mrinmoy Datta, Dr.D.C.Nayak, Mr. 

Sumitranjan Sarkar, Dr. Gautam Roy, Dr. Gautam Bose and Dr. Sajal Kumar Chattopadhyay. Dr. 

K.K. Satapathy, President of ARICARE, welcomed all members in this informal group meeting. 

He welcomed specially the new member Dr. Sajal Kumar Chattopadhyay who is presently 

staying in Mumbai for joining in our society. He told the members that this was the informal 

meet of the ARICARE members in batches as we could not meet each other for long period due 

to COVID-19 situation. He requested the members present in the meeting to express their views 

in COVID-19 pandemic situation and invited the suggestions for the activities of our society.  

Dr. Sajal Kumar Chattopadhyay expessed his happiness for joining such virtual meeting 

and appreciated such effort. He told that their friends also meet every day at night on virtual 

mode in this pandemic situation. President requested to Dr. Goutam Roy to share his experience 

during this period. He mentioned that he was very busy in different activities namely various 

programmes of music on virtual mode and his tour diary on facebook. The President wished that 

the ARICARE members may organize the musical/cultural programme on virtual mode. On this 

issue, Dr. Roy mentioned that it might be possible and he might provide the technical help if 

required. Dr. Gautam Bose joined on today’s virtual meeting and the President thanked him for 

successful arrangement of his son’s marriage during the COVID-19 period. The President 

requested him to take the responsibility of WhatsApp group of ARICARE. The past one is not 

properly running, it should be newly started. The new list of the members with mobile nos will 

be provided in due time. It was discussed the norms of its operation and it should be strictly 

maintained by the Admin. Mr. Summit Sarkar briefed to the members the various activities 

proposed and discussed in previous meetings. It was suggested that all points are to be listed for 

the discussion in the next GB meeting.       

The President summarized the discussions and proposed the next virtual group meeting at 

5.00 PM (17.00 hrs) on 06
th

 September, 2020 (Sunday). The meeting was ended with vote of 

thanks.     
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